BUNKER HiLL MIDDLE SCHOOL

372 PitmAN DOWNER ROAD 856.881.7007
SEWELL, NJ 08080 Fax 856.881.5414

“Bulldog...It's more than our mascot; it's our character”

Michael J. D’Ostilio Gregory Muscelli, Ed.D.
Principal Assistant Principal

March 10, 2020

Dear Bulldog Families and Staff,

You may have been aware of two ambulances in front of our school today, or perhaps your child told you
about them. The first ambulance was summoned to Bunker Hill to assist one of our substitutes who has
a previously existing medical condition. He was evaluated by our nurse, who contacted the family. Asa
precautionary measure, the family requested he be transported by ambulance due to his aforementioned
medical history.

The second ambulance was called shortly afterwards due to a student who was experiencing episodes
also due to his existing conditions and history. Consequently, that ambulance was called as a
precautionary measure as well in order to ensure his safety.

Thank you for your understanding in the matter. Although these two calls happened in a short span of
each other, they were unrelated to each other. Should you have any additional questions, please don’t
hesitate to reach out to me or Dr. Muscelli either via email or phone. Have a wonderful night.

Sincerely,
Mike D’Ostilio

Principal



